PAR Pharmaceutical Patient Assistance Resource – 833-PAR-HELP (833-727-4357)
This is a toll-free help line for vigabatrin patients and their families to assist with any of the following:
· Benefits investigation
· Insurance authorization
· Patient Assistance Program (call 833-PAR-HELP for details)
· Copay assistance*
· REMS (Risk Evaluation and Mitigation Strategy) enrollment
· All vigabatrin products will be covered under a single shared REMS program, called the Vigabatrin REMS program.  If you have previously certified in the Sabril REMS Program or have certified in the new shared Vigabatrin REMS Program, there is no need to re-enroll.	
· General product questions

*Patient Co-Pay Assistance Criteria	
	The patient: 
· Must have private commercial health insurance that covers medication costs.
· Must not be a participant in any federal-state-, or government-funded healthcare program such as Medicaid.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For New Patients:
· PAR “Quick Start” will provide a 5-day bridge supply of vigabatrin while pharmacy is getting insurance approval.
· A second 5-day supply will be dispensed on an as needed basis.
There will only be a 30-day supply dispensed per prescription because the FDA requires monthly reporting.
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